
 

NOVEMBER  2013 

 
Important Notice: This newsletter is available on our website, www.fairborn.k12.oh.us. This will be the 

last paper edition sent home will all students. If you would like to continue to receive a paper copy, 
please contact Jill Adams, jadams@fairborn.k12.oh.us or (937) 878-8668.  
 
PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Parent Teacher conferences will be held on Thursday November 7th and Thursday 
November 14th from 3:30-7:30 at FPS Main Campus, and Thursday November 7th 
and Tuesday November 12th at Wright Campus. This is a wonderful opportunity for 
parents and teachers to talk about the progress our children are making. Please 
make sure to call the office if you will be unable to attend the conference at the 
scheduled time so that we can reschedule it for you. 

 

BOOK FAIR – November 4-8 
Fairborn Primary School will be having a Scholastic Book 
Fair.   The dates are November 4-8.  A special event, 
which you won’t want to miss! The book fair will be held in the auditorium, and will be open for 
shopping every day this week, and until 7:00 PM on Thursday November 7th.  

A Book List that will be sent home with students, previews only a few of the books offered at 
the Fair. And while you can certainly place your order from the flyer (which includes an order 
blank), we invite you to come and make your choices in person. Everyone is welcome. 

As always, our Scholastic Book Fair promises to be a great event for literacy. We urge you to 
attend, and look forward to seeing you there!  See you at the Book Fair! 

 

SAVE THE DATE- Holiday Musicals 

Kindergarten- 

December 2nd, 7:00 PM- Bennett, Stevens, Melton, Queen 

December 3rd, 7:00 PM- Brown, Brunger, Swank, Heine 

December 4th, 7:00 PM- Gullett, Whited, Robinson, Duling 

December 5th, 7:00 PM- Moravek, Elliott, Ricketts 

3rd Grade- 

December 9th, 7:00 PM- Bingman, Grimm, Clark, Hoffman 

December 10th, 7:00 PM- Mack, Weese, Carone, Bannon 

December 11th, 7:00 PM- Brady, Burkholder, C. Smith, Kloimweider 

December 12th, 7:00 PM- Peterangelo, J. Ervin, S. Ervin 

All Performances will be held in the Auditorium at Fairborn Primary School 



EARLY PICK UP OR CHANGE IN TRANSPORTATION? 

If you will be picking your child up early from school, and they usually ride a 
daycare van or go to the Soccer for Success program at the YMCA, please call 
the daycare or the YMCA to let them know your child does not need to be 
picked up that day.  This will help to avoid end of the day confusion. Changes 
in transportation need to be made in writing. For the safety of the children, 
we do not take changes over the phone.  

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 

This year, our school is once again participating in the Box Tops for 
Education Program.  We are asking students and their families, friends, and 
neighbors to save Box Tops from General Mills cereals, snacks, yogurts, and 
other General Mills’ products with the Box Tops for Education symbol.  The Box 
Tops are worth at least ten cents each, so please save yours today and send 
them to school with your child.  Your Box Top does make a difference, so clip it 
off now!  Thank you for your help. 

Campbell’sCampbell’sCampbell’sCampbell’s  Labels For Education 

Our school is participating in Campbell’s Labels For Education 
program to earn free educational and athletic equipment.  There is a 
new system in place and the front panels of the labels are no longer 
accepted.  You are able to view eligible products by going to the 
website www.labelsforeducation.com .  
 

 

PTO NEWS  

Fairborn Primary School invites parents/guardians to be part of PTO.  This is 
a great opportunity for you to get involved in your child’s education.  PTO 
supports your child’s education by providing supplies, technology, 
equipment and events for the students. 
 
Research has shown the more parental participation a school receives, 
the greater the student success.  
 

PTO MEETINGS 
Nov. 12  9:30 a.m. – Wright Campus  
Dec. 10  9:30 a.m. – Café 200 – FPS 
Jan. 14  6:30 p.m. - Café 200 – FPS 
Feb. 11  9:30 a.m. - Café 200 – FPS 

Mar. 11  6:30 p.m. - Café 200 – FPS 
April 8  9:30 a.m. - Café 200 – FPS 
May 13   6:30 p.m. - Café 200 – FPS 

 

    PTO Officers – 2013-2014 

President:   
� Katie Mlod –  mlod.3@osu.edu 

 
Co-Vice Presidents:  
� Tamara Burns – jerrin10ian@gmail.com 
� Laura Jarvis –

aidensmomma1219@gmail.com 
 
Secretary:  
� Valerie Sorrells –  sorrells.4@wright.edu 

 

Treasurer: 
Lydda Mansfield –  lydda@att.net 



    


